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Keri O'Brien

From: schoonerwb@aol.com
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2020 3:18 PM
To: Keri O'Brien
Subject: City Commission Meeting and CRA Meeting

Thank you Ms. Obrien for assisting me with the e-comments, it is greatly appreciated! 
 
E-Comment below. 
 
We request that you abate (not defer) our April and May rent and that we come to an agreement going forward 
regarding a significantly reduced rent until business returns to something close to the old normal. We have been 
in business for over 34 years. We and the voters of Key West supported the referendum to purchase the bight to 
preserve its funky character and protect from over development. We have paid the City over ten million dollars 
since they became involved with us at the bight. A huge reserve fund has been created in part through our 
labors. We hope the City will help support us and our 80 employees as we all try to recover from this 
nightmare. 
Respectfully, Evalena & Paul Worthington - Key West Seaport,LLC/Schooner Wharf Bar 
 
Best to you, stay healthy and happy! 
Sheree 
Schooner Wharf 
Office Manager 
Cell -305-434-0364 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 


